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VICTORIAN  CHAMPIONSHIPS RESULTS 
Box Hill had many athletes competing in the Victorian championships at the MCG last weekend. 
Congratulations to our medalists: Mohamad Zeed, Steve Hooker, James Filshie, Joel Pocklington, 
Melanie Adams, Veronica Kirby, Wendy Young, Adam Rabone, Rhett Medford, Corwin Pusch, 
Andrew White, Kynan Dawes and anyone else I might have missed! Full Box Hill results will hopefully 
be in next weeks bulletin. 
 
 
SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 25 
All Comer's Meet number 5 will be held at Llanberris Reserve, Ballarat on this Saturday, February 25. 
All members are encouraged to make the journey to compete in this event. There is a full range of 
events, starting at 11:00 am and going right through to 8:30 pm. See page 92 of the summer handbook 
for details 
 
 
THURSDAY, MARCH 2 
A series of 5000m and 3000m races will be held at Box Hill on Thursday, March 2 from 7:30pm 
  
 
SATURDAY, MARCH 4 
All Comer's Meet number 6 will be held at Box Hill, Coburg and Ringwood on Saturday, March 4. This 
is the last of the All Comer's Meets for the year. 
 
 
SATURDAY, MARCH 11 
Association Finals at Knox. 
We need every available athlete competing at Knox. If you have not already done so, please contact 
your team manager (or by return email) about your availability for this day.  
Box Hill has teams in men's division 1, division 2 and under 18 and in women's division 1 and under 
16. Note that this will be the Labour Day long weekend. 
 
 
THURSDAY, MARCH 16 
The final Milers Club event for the season will be held at Box Hill on Thursday, March 16.  
800m events start at 7:00 and 1500m events at 7:20pm. 
Note qualifying times of 2:00 for men and 2:20 for women apply for the 800m events. Contact 
victorianmilersclub@hotmail.com  for more details  
 
 
SUNDAY MARCH 19 - SATURDAY, MARCH 25 
Track and field at the Commonwealth Games 
 
 
FRIDAY, MARCH 31 - SUNDAY, APRIL 2 
Australian U20 and U23 Championships, Mile End, South Australia 
 
 
SUNDAY, APRIL 2 
Australian club championships, Mile End, South Australia Although very late in the season, we are 
hoping to have a strong team traveling to Adelaide to help us defend our national club championship. 
 
 
SUNDAY, APRIL 9: "RUN FOR THE KIDS" WINTER SEASON OPENS! 
The winter season starts early this year, with the Herald-Sun/City Link "Run for the Kids" being 
incorporated into the winter season calendar, replacing the 15k race usually held at Albert Park.. This is 
a run of 14.7km travels over the Bolte bridge, through the Burnley tunnel and up through the city to 
finish at royal Park. There is a shorter event for junior athletes. 
 


